Announced June 19, 2012: a National Science Foundation Advanced Technological Education (NSF ATE)
grant award in the amount of $199,273 to fund activities and programs in Water Supply Technology.
This project will provide funding support for additional outreach for bringing women and other
underrepresented students into this high wage emerging career field; it will also support faculty
development of new courses in water conservation and California water resources, incorporating virtual
field trips. It will offer internship opportunities to students with several water agencies in the region.

The Project Director for this grant is CTE Dean Achala Chatterjee.



